
      Charter Academy Of The Redwoods 
      1059 N. State Street  Ukiah, Ca 95482        
                            (707) 467-0500 
     
 
 
 

Notice Of Vacancy 
 
 

Charter Academy of the Redwoods Seeks  
 a Qualified Individual  

to Assume the Responsibilities of the 
Board of Directors 

 
The Term is Effective  

January 1, 2023 through December 31, 2025.  
 
 
 

Interested individuals must notify the  
Secretary/Treasurer, Selah Sawyer,  

in writing of interest in serving 
 by email at ssawyer@scacademy.org 

or by mail to 1059 N. State Street Ukiah, CA 95482 
or by fax to 707.467.4942 

no later than Monday, December 1, 2022. 
 
 
 

For more information  
please contact Ms. Sawyer at 707.463.7080.  

 
 
 

Charter Academy of the Redwoods’  
employees are not eligible for election to the Board.  

 
 
 


